TOWN of

THOMPSON

Board of Selectmen

MEMO TTOWN prEes

TO: Renee Waldron, Town Clerk

FROM: Kelley Genest for George O'Neil III / Marla Butts
RE: Inland Wetlands Site Walk

DATE: December 7, 2019

The Inland Wetlands Commission site walk originally scheduled for
Saturday, December 7, 2019 has been cancelled.
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